My name is June Cartwright.  Gary and I have owned property here since 2004.  We purchased our home in 2006 and moved here permanently in 2021.

I worked as a financial assistant, store manager, and an employee mediator for a span of 48 years.  I am a good listener and willing to find solutions.  I do not mind hard work.

As far as the community, I would love to see more involvement.  I believe if we will all work together, we can accomplish many things.  I am always open to any suggestions.

I am currently on the HPOA board as an at-large member.  I am a member of the American Legion Ladies Auxiliary. I have served as the Sergeant-at-arms and am currently the Chaplain.


